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T NIAGARA~
N U MOHAWK

NIAGARAMOHAWKPOWER CORPORATION/301 PLAINFIELDROAD, SYRACUSE, N.Y. 13212/TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

January 9,:1987
NMPlL 0124

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John A. Zwolinski, Project Director
BHR Project Directorate Number 1

Division of BNR Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile Point Unit 1

Docket No. 50-220
DPR-63

Dear Mr. Zwolinski:

Your letter of November 19, 1986, transmitting "Safety Evaluation-Emergency
Response Capability, Conformance to Regulatory Guide 1.97, Revision 2, for the
Nine Mile Point Nuclear Station Unit No. 1" states that we have committed to
install Category 1 Neutron Flux instrumentation when it becomes available.

Our letter of December 6, 1985, states that "Niagara Mohawk has and will
continue to evaluate newly developed flux monitoring instrumentation." No
commitment regarding installation was implied or intended. It would be
impractical for us to commit to installing instruments that have not yet been
developed and tested.

We will continue to follow industry development of Category 1 Neutron Flux
instrumentation. Hhen an acceptable instrument becomes available, we will
perform a thorough evaluation of its cost versus its benefits. The decision
to install such instrumentation will be based upon that evaluation.

PDR
o P~-a~p8»>i so~-
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PDR

Sincerely,

NIAGARA MOHANK PONER CORPORATION

C. V. Mangan
Senior Vice President

KBT/pn
23136
cc: Mr. Jay Dunkleberger

Division of Policy Analysis and Planning
New'.York State Energy Office
Agency Building 2
Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223 pp5
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